
Martha's Memo 
 
USM constituents are having a fear fest of sorts regarding the diminishing level of 
communication from USM president Martha Saunders, a so-called communications specialist.  
Reporters at USMNEWS.net thought it might be helpful to provide readers with a copy of the 
early July-09 memo sent by Saunders that details USM's latest response to the 2008-10 budget 
crisis facing the state.  That memo is the source of some of the concern currently being 
articulated by various USM constituencies.   
 

 
Besides the content and tone of the memo, it is also worth noting the "new" e-mail address put 
in use by Saunders (see upper left of insert above).  That new e-mail address – 
president@usm.edu – is very reminiscent of the one United States citizens (and others) use to 
communicate electronically with the POTUS.  The fact that Saunders is going this route to 
profess her own importance is, according to sources, very telling.       
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